



NEWS FROM The Park

Message from Miss Wheeler and Mr Griffiths

We would like to thank our Brunswick Park families for your outpouring of kindness this week - we were overwhelmed by your support.

Our strong partnership with our families is one of the key reasons that Brunswick Park is such a wonderful school - everyone is working together to make a difference for our children. We are so proud of the amazing children and staff that make our school the special place that it is.

School Meals for KS2 Children

From the beginning of next term (Tuesday 18th April) the cost of a school lunch for children in years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will be £2.60.

This increase is, unfortunate but unavoidable, due to a rise in price by our catering company. We will send out the new menu for April onwards next week.

Food Donation

This week the children watched a video from the food bank explaining why it is important to support this amazing charity.

Some children wore stickers to remind our community that they always need donations.



PTA- Reminder

The next PTA meeting is confirmed for the 28th March at 8pm, see attached agenda. If you have anything you would like added to the agenda, please email the PTA (BrunswickParkPTA@gmail.com).

This will be an online meeting accessed via this link: Teams Link

Mr Riesman's PE Awards

Social ME in PE Award

Ameera 3R- Working so well to share her ideas and practise her superpower dance moves with her partner.

This is ME in PE Award

Martha 4M- Displaying fairness and honesty when playing invasion games against others.

Physical ME in PE Award

Tristan 1MB- Improving his running and dodging skills so much. Using everything he has learnt in our multi skills club this half term and displaying it in his PE lessons.

Thinking ME in PE Award

Omer 5C -- Showing an excellent understanding of how to use team mates effectively in tag rugby. Thinking about where to support and when to pass.

Dates for the Diary

Saturday 25th March-PTA Quiz Night

Monday 27th March – Year 1 Animal Workshop Visit

Monday 27th March- Year 6 PGL Meeting 5pm-6pm

Tuesday 28th March-Online PTA Meeting

Wednesday 29th March – Year 3 to Natural History Museum

Thursday 30th March – Easter Kitchen Menu

Friday 31st March – Year 4 Music Concert- 9.15am. Parents Welcome

Friday 31st March – End of Term. School finishes at 1.30pm

Attendance and Punctuality

Congratulations to 5C who won the best attendance award. The best punctuality goes to 1EB, 2F, 2S and 4M.

Our Celebration assemblies will take part On Monday. Stars of the Week and Head Teacher Awards will be announced then.